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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 31, 2021 
 

DeKalb Responds to Sanitation Service Disruption  
 

DECATUR, Ga. – Earlier this week, many Dekalb County customers experienced some 
disruption to residential sanitation service caused by COVID-related staffing issues. As 
of Friday, Dec. 31, all solid waste and the majority of recycling and yard trimmings have 
been collected. Unserved customers should leave recycling carts and bagged yard 
trimmings at the curb.   
 
Our crews will begin to collect the remaining items on Monday, Jan. 3.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during these 
challenging times. 
 
For more information on services offered by the Sanitation Division, contact the 
Customer Care team at 404-294-2900 or sanitation@dekalbcountyga.gov, visit 
www.dekalbsanitation.com, or follow the Sanitation Division on Twitter 
@DKalbSanitation. 
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